
 

 

To: All Parents/Carers of Year 9 Students 

14 October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: Year 9 Wet & Wild Visit to Wales 

The PE department is pleased to be able to offer your child the opportunity to participate in a visit to the 
Outdoor Centre, Glan Llyn, near Bala, North Wales. The provisional dates of the visit are Friday 31 March 
2023 leaving school at 4.30pm and returning Wednesday 05 March 2023 at 10pm approximately. 

Activities on this trip may include some of the following: water sports on the lake - dinghy sailing, kayaking, 
canoeing and raft-building; gorge-walking; high ropes course, swimming in the heated indoor pool, team 
games and sports in the sports’ hall, fell walking, white water rafting, climbing wall and ten pin bowling. 
Qualified instructors are present to give instruction and ensure safety to give instruction and ensure safety. 
School staff and adult volunteers are at the activities to support the students also. The centre will provide all 
specialist clothing and equipment (including walking boots and wet suits but excluding wet shoes) that may 
be required for activities 

As a school we work to ensure that the costs of all our visits are minimised, so that as many students as 
possible can take advantage of these valuable learning experiences. In this case, to be able to offer the visit, 
we are requesting a contribution of £415.00 per student.  If the level of contributions fails to cover the costs 
then the visit may be cancelled. Where this happens, all monies will be returned. Otherwise, all deposits 
are non-refundable. Students who are entitled to free school meals may arrange for a packed lunch to be 
provided for the visit (available upon request). 

Deposits to be received by Friday 11 November 2022. If the trip becomes over-subscribed, (more than 120 

students) students will be selected at random in a lottery format. 

You can make your contribution payment by using our secure internet payment site 

https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk. If you require any assistance in using this site or if you need your login details 

please e-mail finance@southhunsley.org.uk. If you do not have access to the internet then please contact 

the Finance department via telephone on 01482 631 208 to arrange an alternative method of payment. 

A deposit of £125.00 must be received by Fri 11 November to confirm a place on the visit. All visit 
contributions must be received by Friday 03 March 2023. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Matt Simpson 
PE Department 
 
 

 

https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk/
mailto:finance@southhunsley.org.uk


 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 9 Trip to Glan Llyn (Wales) – Friday 31 March to Wednesday 05 April 2023 

 

I wish _______________________________________________ (Student Name)  __________ (Form) to 
attend the Glan Llyn (Wales) visit. 

 

Signed_________________________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  __________ (Date) 

 
 Please return signed slip to Mr Simpson by Friday 05 November  

 

 


